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licensing

From: Evers, Tag
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 7:08 PM
To: Verbick, Jim; Esser, Gregory; Freedman, Jason
Cc: licensing; Doug Carlson; meenukaushal@gmail.com
Subject: Re: New Alcohol License for May ALRC - Sriram Retails 3 LLC

Addendum: 
 
I am aware the Turkish Kitchen application last month also did not contact me, but they did meet with Dudgeon-Monroe 
Neighborhood Association.  
 
And that application was not asking for outdoor seating, whle this one does. 
 
That's an important difference and is the main reason I am requesting referral. 
 
Thanks. 
 
TE 

From: Evers, Tag <district13@cityofmadison.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 6:12 PM 
To: Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com>; Esser, Gregory <GEsser@cityofmadison.com>; Freedman, Jason 
<JFreedman@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com>; Doug Carlson <dcarlson5dc@aim.com>; meenukaushal@gmail.com 
<meenukaushal@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: New Alcohol License for May ALRC - Sriram Retails 3 LLC  
  
Hi all, 
 
Please note the applicant, Meenu Kaushal, has not contacted me regarding this application.  
 
Moreover, there has not been an information meeting held to date. I have spoken with Doug Carlson, president of the 
Vilas Neighborhood Association, and prior to today, he was not aware of this application., 
 
The application includes a commitment by the applicant to contact the Alder and to hold an information meeting one week 
prior to appearing before the ALRC.  
 
Neither has happened.  
 
I called and left a mssage with the number listed in the application.  
 
I cannot read the email listed on the application as the handwriting is not clear. 
 
I am copying meenukauahal@gmail.com, hoping that is the correct email. 
 
Given the application is for outdoor seating, I am asking that this be referred to the next ALRC meeting so that the 
neighborhood has an opportunity to meet with the applicant. I, too, would appreciate an opportunity to discuss this 
application with Meenu. I am also asking that Captain Freedman be given an opportunity to weigh in. 
 
I will be unable to attend Wednesday's meeting as I will be out of town on business. 
 
I do ask that you grant my request that this be referred so that the applicant can complete the required steps in the 
process for approval. 
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The neighborhood has supported the opening of this business, but this next step calls for neighborhood input before you 
grant approval. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Tag Evers 
District 13 Alder 

From: Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 10:08 AM 
To: Evers, Tag <district13@cityofmadison.com>; Esser, Gregory <GEsser@cityofmadison.com>; Freedman, Jason 
<JFreedman@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: New Alcohol License for May ALRC - Sriram Retails 3 LLC  
  
Good morning, 
  
The following application is for consideration at the May ALRC meeting. 
  
Public Hearing - New License 
Sriram Retails 3 LLC • dba Regent Street Mini Mart 
1401 Regent St • Agent: Meenu Kaushal 
Estimated Capacity (in/out): 100/100 
Class B Beer • 30% alcohol, 60% food, 10% other 
Police Sector 205 (District 13) 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Jim Verbick, Deputy Clerk 
City of Madison City Clerk’s Office 
City-County Building-Room 105, 
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703 
TEL: (608) 266-4601 
FAX: (608) 266-4666FAX: (608) 266-4666 
jverbick@cityofmadison.com 
Follow us on Twitter @MadisonWIClerk 
  
"We exist to assist" 
  


